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NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY 
CENTRAL SECURITY SERVICE 

FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND 20755-6000 

JOHN GREENEWALD 
 

 

Dear Mr. Greenewald: 

FOIA Case: 79110 
23 September 2014 

This responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of 
15 September 2014, which was received by this office on 15 September 2014, 
for "a copy of all documents pertaining to 'Noah's Ark."' Your letter has been 
assigned Case Number 79110. For purposes of this request and based on the 
information you provided in your letter, you are considered an "all other" 
requester. As such, you are allowed 2 hours of search and the duplication of 
100 pages at no cost. There are no assessable fees for this request. 

The National Security Agency j Central Security Service (NSA/ CSS) is the 
nation's cryptologic organization, and we have a twofold mission. Our 
Information Assurance mission is to provide solutions, products, and services 
to protect U.S. information infrastructures critical to national security 
interests. In response to requirements set at the highest levels of government, 
our Signals Intelligence mission is to collect, process, and disseminate 
intelligence information from foreign signals for national foreign intelligence 
and counterintelligence purposes. The information you request does not fall 
within this Agency's intelligence mission or Information Assurance mission. 
Although the subject of your request does not fall within the purview of this 
Agency, we conducted a search reasonably calculated to uncover relevant 
documents, and as expected, we could not locate records responsive to your 
request. 

The Initial Denial Authority for NSA information is the Associate Director 
for Policy and Records, David J. Sherman. The fact that we were unable to 
locate records responsive to your request may be considered by you as an 
adverse determination, and you are hereby advised of this Agency's appeal 
procedures. Any person notified of an adverse determination may file an 
appeal to the NSA/CSS Freedom of Information Act Appeal Authority. The 
appeal must be postmarked no later than 60 calendar days after the date of the 



FOIACase: 79110 

initial denial letter. The appeal shall be in writing addressed to the NSA/CSS 
FOIA Appeal Authority (DJ4), National Security Agency, 9800 Savage Road STE 
6248, Fort George G. Meade, MD 20755-6248. To aid in processing the 
appeal, it should reference the inability of the Agency to locate the records you 
seek, in sufficient detail and particularity, and the grounds upon which you 
believe this Agency maintains such records. The NSA/ CSS FOIA Appeal 
Authority will endeavor to respond to the appeal within 20 working days after 
receipt, absent unusual circumstances. 

Sincerely, 

PAMELA N. PHILLIPS 
Chief 

FOIA/ PA Office 




